The Morth Texas Royal Rangers annual Pow Wow is coming up April
26-28, 2013, at The Royal Rangers Camp at Lakeview. This Pow
Wow promises to be an exciting one. You, your men, and most
importantly your boys in 3rd through 12th grade are invited to attend
this camp. Your church does not have to have a Royal Rangers
outpost to attend. Kyle Embry, along with his wife Janelle, are our
district Youth Alive missionaries. Kyle will be our special guest
speaker for this camp. Your boys will be challenged to “Boldly Go*
where God is leading them to go in their lives as they seek to fulfill
the Great Commission.
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We are going to have many fun and exciting activities for your boys
to participate in during the day on Saturday. More important then
the fun and exciting activities, we will be having Spirit-filled services
on Friday night, Saturday night, and Sunday morning. More
information about this camp, including the registration packet, can
be found on our web site at www.ntxrr.org

A promo video has been produced and is available at
http:/fwww. vimeo.com/ntxrr

The registration fee for Pow Wow is
%77 per person. If your church is
chartered for the 2012-13 charter
year, you will receive a discount of
15% per person, resulting in a
registration fee of $65 per person for
chartered outposts. Included in the
registration fee this yearis 1) a
custom designed challenge coin the
boys can earn by participating in the
activities, 2) the patch for attending
the camp, 3) a t-shirt for every
attendee (for everyone to wear on
Saturday of camp), and 4) all five
meals (Friday supper through
Sunday breakfast). It also covers
insurance, activities expenses, and
mare.

A separate registration form must be completed for each
attendee. The model release form (required for any one
that is 17 and younger) requires a parent or legal
guardian’s signature for the boy to attend Pow Wow. The
leaders form (required for any one that is 18 and older)
raquires the pastor's signature and requires that a criminal
background check has been conducted within the past
two years.

Visitors are welcome at Pow Wow from 9 AM to 5 PM and
are welcome to attend the evening services. Visitors to
the evening services may arrive 30 minutes before the
scheduled time of the service. Ladies are not allowed in
the campsites at any time. All visitors must register at the
security booth on Friday or the Ollie Henley Lodge on
Saturday, and receive a wristband. Failure to wear
wristband will result in a request to leave the premises.

We respectfully request that all visitors depart as quickly
as possible after visitation hours, and that they respect the
boy's and men's right to privacy in their camps.

Registration, with full payment, is
due (postmarked by) April 1.
Registration after that deadline will
be $15 more per person (392 if you
are not chartered, $80 if you are
chartered).
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